
AAUW – Walla Walla Branch  
(AAUW – American Association of University Women) 

presents a SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY to attend the 

 

National Conference for  

College Women Student Leaders  

(NCCWSL) 
 

May 29 through June 1, 2019 

At the University of Maryland, College Park 

 

This annual event is presented by AAUW’s Leadership and Training Institute and 

NASPA (Student Affairs Administrators in Higher Education).  NCCWSL  features 

outstanding keynote speakers, workshops, and networking with nearly 1,000 

student participants from all over the nation. The focus of the conference is to 

strengthen your voice, skill sets and mind set to create lasting impact as a 

Leader.  For more information about this exceptional opportunity, check out the 

website: ​www.nccwsl.org​. Past attendees have found this conference to be 

inspiring and life changing! 

 

For the eighth year the Walla Walla AAUW Branch is proud to offer this NCCWSL 

scholarship. The scholarship pays for tuition, travel and lodging for the 

conference.  Applicants must be 

currently enrolled in an 

undergraduate or graduate college 

program.  The applicant- a woman 

student- may either be attending a 

local college or is a local Walla Walla 

Valley resident who is attending 

college outside of the area.  

 

The application deadline is March 22, 

2019.​  To obtain the NCCWSL 

Scholarship Application Form or for 

more information, ​contact Jenny 

Romine at 

jennylouromine@gmail.com​ . 
 

2018 NCCWSL  WW Valley scholarship recipients: 
WWCC students Lexxy Shelton and Cynthia Flores 

http://www.nccwsl.org/
mailto:jennylouromine@gmail.com

